NEWCASTLE DIOCESE MOTHERS’ UNION

COUNCIL MEETING 29TH March 2019
Accounts to end of December 2018

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Balance on the Accounts as at December 2018 are £6,326 in Community Account and £14,560 in CBF Account We transferred the balance of the Base Rate Tracker Account £10,750 into the CBF Account.  
To bring us in line with Charity Commission regulations it was agreed that we would spend additional money on Action and Outreach, so with this in mind we arranged more AFIA holidays and Away Days.
Designated Fund

Main expenditure again has been on AFIA.  We received £5,000 from the Moulton Trust for inner city families of which we have spent £5,039, we also received £500 from Lady Grey Trust and this has also been spent on a Pamper day and AFIA. Together with donations of £5,419 we have arranged more holidays than ever before as well as financing a coach for £2,000 which took 16 families to Lincolnshire.  In addition there are trips to Adventure Valley, Whitehouse Farm, Hall Hill Farm and Holy Island arranged with a total expenditure of £16,559  

It was agreed that £1,000 be put aside for Grenfell Tower victims but we have been informed that this will no longer be required and so will be available in Diocesan funds.
This year MSH said that they did not require any more funds for Relief so the funds that were received from branches for Relief will be added to the Overseas Fund and a cheque for £3,345 has been sent to MSH for the Overseas, £786 for Literacy, £347 for Mothers’ Day and £504 for Summer Appeal making a total of £4,982 so far this year.£321 has been received for Lynne Temby and a cheque for £325 has been sent to Mary Sumner House.  
Main balances as at 31st December 2018
 - 
Income
Expenditure


Projects






£4,087
£4,610
MU AFIA






£5,419
£16,546
Moulton AFIA





£5,000
£5,039
Overseas






£4,780

£4,610

